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 Year 2 -  Aoife and Tristan  
 Year 3 – Bo and Ryan 
 Year 4 – Ruby and Liam  
 Year 5 – Carrie, Ella, Jack and Connor  
 Year 6 – Ben, Eddie, Isabel and Lucy 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

AGENDA 
We will now share our agenda with you. 

An agenda tells you what we talked about and the decisions we made. 
  

 

This was our first meeting since December because of the lockdown.  First of 
all we looked at feedback from some of the suggestion boxes that we had 
made and we discussed these ideas. 
 
Some of the children asked if it was possible to use the netball posts again 
and hula hoops.  Mrs Kirby said that she would speak to Mr Brotherton about 
using them.   
 
Many questions arose about the new playground boxes with new equipment 
in.  Some classes felt that they did not have the same number of resources as 
other classes.  We discussed this and it appears that some classes have more 
of one item than another.  The school councillors agreed that they would meet 
at tomorrow morning break and make sure that all the equipment is fairly 
distributed between each of the class boxes. 
 
School Councillors asked if it was possible now that the weather is better if 
children can now play on the top playing field at lunchtime.  Mrs Kirby said that 
she would check with Mr Burrows and Mr Brotherton to ensure that the field is 
being checked each day as there are lots of rabbit holes in the field.  If it is 
safe, Mrs Kirby will look to see on the rota if children can play on the field 
when the weather is good and we have enough supervisors to help. 
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Football may now be played within class bubbles.  We discussed about how 
this could happen with our current rotas in place.  It could be having football at 
lunchtime but not in playtimes or allocating certain days to football.  Some 
children do not want to play football and they need space to use on the 
playground whilst others are playing a match. 
 
Mrs Kirby looked at the rota and found that the raised area near the tree area 
outside is free each day, so children could use this area for football, so long as 
there is an adult helper who is close by.  Mrs Kirby will email teachers and 
lunchtime staff to inform them and this will start next week on lunchtimes only.  
This will not clash with children using the assault course.  
 

Monday Class 2 

Tuesday Class 3 

Wednesday Class 4 

Thursday Class 5 

Friday Class 6 

 
If any class need any help forming teams for the football matches, class 
teachers will help to ensure the team is fair and arguments are avoided.   
 
At our next meeting, we will consider further suggestions from the class boxes 
and see if the new football rota is working well.    

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                            
 

 

Remember to: 
Read out these minutes to 
your classmates so they 
know what is going on in 
school and how together 
we are helping to make it 
a better place. 
Bring your folder to each 
meeting. 

Thank you for helping to 
make our school great. 

 
Together we make a brilliant 

school. 
 

Mrs Kirby 
 


